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On the web 
sscok.edu/gearup 

Facebook 
Seminole State College GEAR UP 
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        RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

 

Saturday’s of Service 
SSC GEAR UP in an effort to help cohort students with volunteering and 

resume building, will be provided two opportunities for Saturday's of 

Service at the Regional Food Bank in Oklahoma City. The first opportunity 

will be Saturday, October 23, 2021 and the second opportunity will be 

Saturday, November 20, 2021. Students will meet at Seminole State College 

and be provided transportation to and from Oklahoma City with lunch 

provided. Students will leave Seminole State College at 8:00 am and return 

around 2:00 pm on both Saturdays, For additional information students, 

please visit with your site coordinator  

Saturday’s Fall College Visits 
SSC GEARUP is planning two college visits this fall. On October 9, 2021, we 

will be providing transportation from Seminole State College to 

Southwestern Oklahoma State University (SWOSU) leaving at 8:00 am and 

returning at 8:00 pm.  Participants will tour the university and attend the 

football game with lunch and dinner provided. 

On Saturday, November 6, 2021 again transportation will be provided from 

Seminole State College to Northeastern State University (NSU) leaving at 

8:00 am and return by 7:00 pm.  In addition students will  tour the campus 

and be provided a college T-shirt, lunch on campus, and tickets to the 

football game.  Dinner will be provided on the way back to Seminole State 

College.  For additional information, please visit with your children’s GEAR 

UP student / parent coordinator. 
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Seminole State College GEAR UP hosted three residential summer camps in 2021.  The theme for summer 

camp was forensics. Local area high school students experienced activities designed to use science and the law to 

make conclusions and present the facts of cases along with collected data.  Over 75 students participated in the 

residential summer camps on the campus of Seminole State College.  The students learned about the associate degrees 

of criminal justice and medical lab technologies that could be earned at Seminole State College.  There were two days 

of classroom learning that included experience in testing blood alcohol, gun shot residues, gathering clues on the case 

of the missing skull, and tested water and sediment samples for environmental quality.   

The students also participated in field trips to the Museum of Osteology in Del City, OK to study human 
skulls and determine how people died from examining skull trauma.  The students experienced learning and activities 

that were correlated to the ACT college readiness standards in science for the 20-23 score ranges, an objective of the 
GEAR UP grant to help high school students be better prepared for college.  Students also visited Rose State College, 
Northeastern State University, and Rogers State University where they learned about various college degrees on 

Cyber security, E-sports, and computer science.   

GEAR UP Summer Camp 2021:    Forensic Excavations 

Breakout 
Rooms 
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                               SSC GEAR UP  proudly supports the school districts of Asher, Holdenville, Konawa, Maud,  

 

 

 

  

 

 

GEAR UP  

CONTACT INFORMATION   

Seminole State College 

2701 Boren Blvd. 

P.O. Box 351 

Seminole, OK  74818 

 

Phone: 405-382-9681 

Fax: 405-382-9688 
 

 

GEAR UP  STAFF 

 

Julie Hix, Project Director 

405-382-9681 

Email: j.hix@sscok.edu 

 

Kenny Roe, Coordinator 

405-382-9682 

Email: k.roe@sscok.edu 

 

Jonathan Bennett 

Student/Parent Coordinator 

Asher, Holdenville, and Wetumka 

405-382-9686 

Email: j.bennett@sscok.edu 

 

Erica McCaughey 

Student/Parent Coordinator 

Prague and Wewoka. 

405-382-9684 

Email: e.mccaughey@sscok.edu 

 

Kim Pringle 

Student/Parent Coordinator 

 Konawa, Okemah, and Varnum. 

405-382-9683 

Email: k.pringle@sscok.edu 

 

Jackie Bush 

Student/Parent Coordinator 

  Maud and Seminole 

405-382-9685 

Email: j.bush@sscok.edu 

 

Sherri Dykes, 

Office Manager 

405-382-9687 

Email: s.dykes@sscok.edu 

 

SSC GEAR UP GOALS 
1. Increase the academic performance and preparation for post-   

        secondary education for GEAR UP students. 

2.     Increase the rate of high school graduation and enrollment in  

         post-secondary education for GEAR UP students. 

3. Increase GEAR UP students’ and their families knowledge of  

        post-secondary education options, preparation, and financing. 
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 Okemah, Prague, Seminole, Varnum, Wetumka, and Wewoka Public Schools.                                                                                                                                                                   

 

WHAT IS OKLAHOMA'S PROMISE? 
Oklahoma's Promise offers qualified Oklahoma students an opportunity to 
earn a scholarship for college tuition.  Household  adjusted income limits 
have increased for the 2021-22 school year to $60,000 annually. 
 

REQUIREMENTS 

• Must be an Oklahoma resident. 

• Must enroll in the 8th, 9th, 10th, and now 11th grade. 

• parents' federal adjusted gross income must not exceed $60K per 
year.   

Benefit 

Student tuition paid for 5 years at any Oklahoma State College or 

University. 

 

Mvhvya Gravatt left, from 

Varnum High School 

along with Madison 

Hearn center, and Gracie 

Smith right, volunteered 

their time on Monday, 

August 2, 2021 to help 

GEAR UP coordinators 

fill over a thousand bags 

of school supplies for co-

hort students for 2021-

22.  The students are 

building their volunteer 

opportunities for college 

applications and resumes 

while serving fellow stu-

dents. 

 

We are excited to announce  our two new student coordinators who will be working with 

students and parents in Maud, Prague, Seminole, and Wewoka in 2021-22.  Jackie Bush 

will be facilitating college and career readiness activities in Maud and Seminole High 

Schools and Erica McCaughey will work with Prague and Wewoka High Schools.   

GEAR UP welcomes new  student/parent coordinators 

Changes improve Oklahoma’s Promise for Students 


